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                                                                                          1st Vice District Governor - Lion Jackie Christensen 

February 10, 2019 

District 13-OH5 Cabinet Meeting 

1st Vice District Governor’s Report 

Governor Mike, 

Since our last cabinet meeting, as you know, I’ve had a few challenges in my life and some of that has kept me 

from scheduling visitations.  Although it was beyond my control I do hope to get as many visitations scheduled 

as time will allow depending on those challenges. 

 

All in all, I have still been hard at work for the District trying to accomplish as much as possible for our clubs. 

 

I have attended or will be attending: 

11/12 – Zone 5 Meeting 

11/13 – Zone 7 Meeting 

11/14 – Hilliard Lions Club visitation 

11/19 – Zone 6 Meeting 

11/21 – Beechcroft Lions Club visitation 

11/26 – Gahanna Lions Club visitation 

11/28 – Zone 2 Meeting 

 

12/3 – Zone 4 Meeting 

12/5 – St. Paris 90th Charter Night  

12/6 – Vision Screening with the Mt. Gilead Lions Club 

12/6 – Christmas party with my own Canal Winchester Lions Club 

12/7 – Christmas parade with my Canal Winchester Lions Club 

12/8 – Grove City Lions Club pancake breakfast and did Vision Screenings for them 

12/10 – Mount Gilead Lion Club visitation 

12/18 – Convention Meeting 

12/19 – National Trails Lions Club Christmas Party 

 

1/3 – Groveport-Madison Lions Club visitation 

1/8 – Long Range Planning Meeting 

1/10 – Convention meeting visitation to Crown Plaza 

1/24 – Prospect Lions Club visitation 

1/27 – Visit with St. Paris and Fletcher Lions Club members regarding membership expansion 

1/29 – Convention Meeting 

1/31 – Helped Groveport-Madison Lions Club with their sub sale 
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2/4 – Convention meeting at Crown Plaza 

2/7 – My Lions Club Meeting 

2/8 – Ad Hoc Committee Meeting 

2/9 – Council of Governors Meeting 

2/11-2/15 – DGe training in Chicago 

 

 

I also published the February District Newsletter with a lot of additional work on the Convention and the Long 

Range Planning Committee in between these dates. 

 

I look forward to the upcoming zone meetings and getting out the next couple of months with the Lions of 

District 13-OH5. 

 

If there is anything I can do for you or any of our clubs, please don’t hesitate to let me know.  I am here to 

serve! 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

Lion 1VDG Jackie Christensen 


